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To the families, participants and volunteers of SCMHA,  
 
Today the Provincial Government and the City of Hamilton announced a return to Grey-
Lockdown Zone for The City of Hamilton starting 12:01am Monday March 29, 2021.  As a 
result of this decision and the very limited time remaining in the season the SCMHA Board 
of Directors have made the difficult decision to end the 2020-2021 season as of Monday 
March 29, 2021.  
 
all outstanding fees paid for the remainder of what was the scheduled season, will be 
carried as a credit onto the accounts for next season.  There is no need to contact the 
SCMHA Board or Registrar, unless you are requesting a refund.  These potential refund 
requests based on our information should be limited. 
 
While this is unfortunate and not the way we wished our season to end, we support the City 
and Province in their efforts to keep everyone safe.    SCMHA will to continue to plan for the 
new 2021-2022 season, so please keep an eye on the website, we will be in contact via our 
media platforms regarding any seasonal updates, tryout information and any potential 
changes to SCMHA programming for the 2021-2022 season.  
 
We would like to take a moment to thank everyone who has tried to keep this season 
moving forward in a positive manner all year long.  It has been a long arduous battle, one 
that we were prepared for and feel proud of our accomplishments.  We strategically 
planned, designed and executed this season despite the unknown challenges that were 
rapidly thrown our way since the beginning of the pandemic.  We collectively kept the 
Warriors moving forward in a safe, respectful and informed environment. 
 
 
We thank you all for your continued patience and support through this unprecedented time, 
we wish you and your families well.  
 
Stay healthy and safe,  
SCMHA  
 

 


